August 9, 2022

Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

Ms. Bridwell:

Beech Grove Water System wishes to withdraw its application in Case No. 2022-00250. Once there is a
final order in Case No. 2022-00142 Beech Grove Water System will refile.

Sincerely,

)

Sheila Murphy

Office Manager



